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11th November, 2016

Dear Associate Professor Dr. Muhammad Zuhdi,
We wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “Assessing the Moral Credentials of the Next Generation of Accountants: A Malaysian Context” for consideration by Tarbiya: Journal of Education in Muslim Society.
We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
In this paper, we report on the moral competencies of third-year Muslim accounting students in a Malaysian Islamic university. This is significant because of the current state of the accounting profession which is in need to a new generation of morally competent accountants to restore its credibility after a series of accounting scandals. Additionally, it is in line with the Malaysian government’s mandate that all universities produce morally competent professionals.  The paper should be of interest to readers in the areas of Accounting Education and Moral Education.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at uzubairu@gmail.com.
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Umaru Zubairu
